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14 July 2023
MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office
FROM : The OIC Director

Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : VOLUNTARY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR
ADMINISTRATIVE AIDE VI LIBERTY C. CLAMOSA, OFFICE
OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR FIELD OPERATIONS
GROUP

We appeal for voluntary financial assistance for Administrative Aide VI Liberty C.
Clamosa, whose husband, Mr. Romeo G. Clamosa, suffered from acute hemorrhagic stroke on
31 May 2023. He needs to undergo therapy session for five (5) months.

Attached are copies of the undated Letter from the DENR Employees Union, letter-
request of Ms. Clamosa addressed to the President of DENREU and other pertinent documents
for reference.

Your prayers for the fast recovery of Mr. Clamosa will be most appreciated. Those who

wish to extend financial help may directly send these to Ms. Clamosa of the above-mentioned
office.

Thank you and God Bless!
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MIRIAM M. MARCELO
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